
 
 

 

Ports Regulator of South Africa  

Invitation to comment: Review of the Tariff Methodology  

Deadline for submissions extended 

 

 
The Ports Regulator is currently in the process of conducting a review of the current Multi -Year Tariff Methodology 

(2015/16 – 2017/18) in order to finalise an agreed methodology that will  apply from the 2018/19 tariff year going 

forward.  

An invitation is hereby extended to port users and other interested parties to submit their proposals and comments 

on the Tariff Methodology.  

 

Please note that the deadline for submission of proposals and comments has been extended to Friday, 30 

September 2016. 

 

Written submissions should be addressed to: The Chairman, Ports Regulator, Private Bag X54322, Durban, 4000 /  

11th Floor, The Marine Building, 22 Dorothy Nyembe Street, Durban, 4001, Contact person: Mr. Phakade Sicwebu  

Tel.: (031) 365 7800, E-mail: tariffcomments@portsregulator.org or Fax: 031 365 7858. 

All  persons are invited to submit written comments by  

Copies of the current Tariff Methodology may be found on the Regulator’s website at 

http://www.portsregulator.org/images/documents/Regulatory-Manual-for-the-Tariff-Years-2015_16-2017_18.pdf.   

 

The Ports Regulator is a Public Entity established in terms of the National Ports Act, 2005(Act 12 of 2005) and is 
mandated to provide economic regulation for the ports industry and to hear complaints and appeals with respect to 

the industry. 
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